
 
 
 
29th March 2011  
Ref:  DSG(2011)C175 
 
Mr Simon Middlemas 
MD, DSRL 
D2003 
Dounreay 
Thurso 
KW14 7TZ 

 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org 

 
 
 
 
Dear Simon 
  
Thank you for your letter dated 25th March informing the DSG that you will be 
staying on as the Managing Director of DSRL until the competition is complete in 
April 2012. 
 
As Chairman of the DSG I am writing to say how delighted we are that you have 
chosen to stay on in this capacity. 
 
The relationship we have formed with you has been a very productive, open, 
honest and transparent one and we value your input at both our sub group 
meetings and the public DSG meetings. 
 
We look forward continuing to work with you in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Bob Earnshaw 
DSG Chairman 
 


